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Sarah Friedel 
SONI Limited       
Castlereagh House    
12 Manse Road                       
Belfast                     
BT6 9RT  
 
Date: 22/09/2021       Our Ref: NET/E/TH/431 
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
Re: 2020 All Island Ten-Year Transmission Forecast Statement. 
 

I refer to SONI’s initial correspondence on 23 July 2021, the response to the RA queries on 

the 15 September 2021 and the follow-up correspondence received on the 16 September 

2021, requesting RA approval of SONIs proposed version of the 2020 All-Island Ten Year 

Transmission Forecast Statement (TYTFS). 

 

We have reviewed your proposal of the Forecast Statement and subsequent changes. I can 

confirm the Utility Regulator’s approval of the Transmission System Capacity Statement in 

accordance with Condition 33 of SONI Transmission Licence. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Tanya Hedley 
Director of Networks 


